
From: Higgins, Karen
To: Morris-McLawhorn, Bridgette R
Subject: meeting with Linda
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:59:22 PM

Hi Bridgette-
 
I’d like to go ahead and schedule time with Linda, Jennifer Burdette, Brian Wren and me to go
over the Atlantic Coast Pipeline Hearing Officer’s report and recommendation.  We’ll probably

need an hour and are looking for January 4th or 5th.  It looked like Linda had some time on the

afternoon of the 4th and most of the 5th. 
 
Thanks-
Karen
 
 
Karen Higgins
401 & Buffer Permitting Branch Supervisor
Division of Water Resources
Department of Environmental Quality
 
(919) 807-6360 office
karen.higgins@ncdenr.gov
https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/water-resources/water-resources-permits/wastewater-branch/401-
wetlands-buffer-permits
 
512 N. Salisbury Street (Archdale Building), Suite 942-E, Raleigh, NC 27604
1617 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1617
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and
may be disclosed to third parties.
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